Dear editor
Please find a manuscript entitled "Spontaneous rupture of malarial spleen: report of two cases", to consider for publication in your prestigious journal.

The manuscript has not been published before, in whole or in part, and is not currently under consideration for publication in another journal and the authors have no conflict of interest to declare regarding it.

Hoping to hear from you soon, please accept my best regards

Yours truly

M Ezzedien Rabie
